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November 10, 2020 

 

Colloquium for young academics in the field of gambling 

Dear colleagues in the field of gambling research, 

the Gambling Research division of the Universität Hamburg, in cooperation with the Gambling Re-

search Center of the University of Hohenheim, is continuing the interdisciplinary series of events for 

early career in the field of gambling research. 

The event will take place on February 18, 2021 from 2 p.m. to 7 p.m. (CET) as a digital conference 

and is entitled: 

International Gambling Research Colloquium  

 - meeting of early career researchers – 

Early career researchers (Master Students, Ph.D. students, Postdocs, Assistant Professors and every-

one else feeling addressed by the term) of all disciplines can present their research and receive con-

structive feedback in a pleasant atmosphere. 

Applications for a presentation can be submitted informally by January 18, 2021, stating the topic and 

a short abstract (max. 300 words) to marc.meduna@uni-hamburg.de. 

Participation without a presentation is also possible after registration. Please send your informal reg-

istration until January 18, 2021 stating your name and institution to: marc.meduna@uni-hamburg.de 

Participation in the event is free. The colloquium will be held in English. 

You are welcome to circulate this invitation within your network of scientific researchers. 
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